
Additional decision and background information for Agenda Item 8 – Financial 

Monitoring Report – January 2017 

Coroner’s Court Horseferry Road 

 

Recommendation 

C. That Authority be given to the Director of Corporate Services in conjunction 

with Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Finance to progress the details 

of this scheme totalling an estimated £558,900, subject to a detailed review of 

the business case and specification of works. 

Summary 

The proposed project comprises the refurbishment and an extension to the Coroners 

Court at Horseferry Road.  The current accommodation is regarded as inadequate 

for Coroners services. The request for funding in accordance with a legal agreement 

for the apportionment of costs is an estimated £558,900 for Merton based on 

population. 


